Petition

Signed by the residents of the Alexandra & Ainsworth Estate

We oppose Camden's plan to install the distribution pipework described in planning applications
2024/0286/L : 2023/5338/P : 2023/5339/P : 2024/0091/L

This pipework would be part of a new heating and hot water system which we have not been consulted
on, that we do not want.

The pipework is all external and would seriously damage the look of our homes.

The proposal relies on the boilers which regularly fail, create high energy bills and are not sustainable.

We would like to work with Camden for a greener non-gas-powered alternative system that will
operate problem-free for the next 30+ years.

Full Name:

Full Address:
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